[Fwd: Big Box Store Expansion]
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Subject: [Fwd: Big Box Store Expansion]
Date: Wed, 31 Oct 2001 12:57:01 -0800
From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Big Box Store Expansion
Date: Mon, 29 Oct 2001 22:30:41 +0000
From: John Miller <John_Miller@ultranet.ca>
To: fonvca@fonvca.org

For Your Information - Today, | received a letter from Michael Hartford,

NVD Community Planning Department, which had attached a letter dated 27
September 2001 making application to renovate a total of 50,420 square
feet of the existing 53,575 square feet of the Save-On-Food store in
Pemberton Plaza and add an additional 4,870 to the existing supermarket.
On top of this, they are requesting that a total deficiency of 29

parking spaces.

The first sentence in the final paragraph states "Due to the nature of
the application, it is not expected that there will be a public
information meeting held."

This item has not been referred to the Marine Drive Corridor Committee
and appears to be in conflict with the proposed 40,000 square foot
maximum big box store bylaw that Council is considering.

I'm going to make some copies tomorrow of the letter and attachments to
distribute to Lions Gate, Pemberton Heights and Norgate Community
representatives. Let me know if anyone else would like to get a copy.

Regards,

10/31/01 9:46 P!



